Adopting a Report on Virginia's Possible Participation in the 2018 Administration of the Program for International Student Assessment (PISA) as an Independent Educational System in Accordance with the 2015 Appropriation Act

Resolution Number 2015-21

June 25, 2015

The Board of Education approves the report on Virginia's possible participation as an independent educational system in the 2018 administration of the PISA.

The report is available online at: http://leg2.state.va.us/dls/h&sdocs.nsf/By+Year/RD1662015/\$file/RD166.pdf.

Christian N. Braunlich President Minutes of June 25, 2015